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Halloween Fundraiser - Costume Donation and Sale!! 

 
 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
With Halloween just around the corner, the Parents Association is organizing a special fundraiser 
and we need your support! 
 
We are kindly asking parents to donate any old or outgrown Halloween costumes. These costumes 
will be resold at our upcoming Second-hand Costume Sale. Not only is this a fun way to support the 
school, but it also promotes the circular economy by giving costumes a second life, reducing waste, 
and encouraging environmentally friendly practices for our children. 
 
If you have any costumes to donate, please send them into school on Monday 7th October.  
 
We will hold our Halloween Costume Sale on Thursday 10th in Junior Site at 3pm! 
 
Let’s make this Halloween both spooky and sustainable! 

 

 
Thank you for your support, 
St Comán’s Wood Primary School Parents Association 


